
 

 

 

10 August 2016  

 

Splitting the office… 

For reasons of security and privacy, we’ve moved our “bursar office” down-stairs, into 

the house part of the school. If you need to make payments personally, please use this 

office. For any other issues, our upstairs office door is open.  

 

Unique spring day 2016… 

Did you know that we’re in for a partial solar eclipse on Thursday 

the 1st of September at 11h02? We’ve purchased special “eclipse 

glasses” that will allow our pupils to view the sun and eclipse safely 

without damaging their eyes. If you would like your child to have a 

pair, you can purchase them in the bursar’s office for R10. 

 

A book-worm’s dream come true… 

Diskonto will be visiting tomorrow. This is a travelling book 

shop, loaded with kiddie books and great prices. Pop in to 

have a look, or allow your kiddies to use their pocket money 

for something really worthwhile in the next two days.  

 

Photos 

Our photo orders are being processed, so packages 

should arrive within a week or two. Unfortunately, 

somebody paid R70 for photo’s into the school’s bank 

account and used “photos” as a reference and then 

emailed proof of payment from a “mokgebe” which is not 

listed on our school system. If this is you, please 

confirm your child’s name.  

 

2017, 3 year old playgroup… 

As you may be aware, we started a 3 year-

old playgroup for our staff’s children this 

year. Owing to its success, we would like to 

continue this group next year. Preferably for 

siblings of pupils in our school. If you would 

like to enrol your 3 year-old (turning 4 next 

year) in this exclusive playgroup – no bigger 

than 8, but preferably 6 pupils – please come 

and enrol as soon as possible in the office.  

 

 

 



 

Drive-in theatre… 

Mickey Mouse pupils don’t forget that we’re going to the “drive in” on 

Friday. Bring your car (an old box with some paper tyres on the sides 

is perfect), and we’ll supply the Friday flick for free ! 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


